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Family owned and operated since 1986 

Calendars available online:       
     www.pridedisposal.com 

  Click on the Schedules button 

on the homepage. Other    

features include: 

• Weather related updates  

• Up-to-date recycling info 

• Holiday collection           

information 

• Blog 

Online Bill Pay 

  Pay your bill online using a 

debit/credit card and/or sign 

up for paperless billing. 

  It is easy & free to use. Look 

for your unique ID number to 

register (printed on your    

invoice). 

Connect with Pride        
Disposal via social media 

  We have holiday collection   
reminders, recycling tips, 
event updates, bad weather 
collection information, and 
other fun and helpful         
customer information. Please 
connect with us on these 
sites! 

 

         Twitter 
     Username: 
    PrideDisposal 

 

 

www.facebook.com/
PrideDisposal 

 

     Instagram 
     Username: 
    PrideDisposal 
 

Garbage and COVID-19 
We are providing an essential service necessary to maintain the 
health and safety of the communities we service, and we can only 
continue to do so if our employees also stay healthy. This is     
where we are relying on our customers to help! Here are some   
great tips on how you can not only protect yourself, but also protect 
our drivers.  

• Bag your garbage: We’ve always asked that you bag your    
garbage before placing it in your cart. But now, more than ever, 
it’s important to make sure your garbage is bagged and tightly 
sealed. This will keep items such as tissues, sanitizing wipes, and 
other personal items contained.  

• Extra garbage: If you have extra garbage that won’t fit inside of 
your cart, please place the bag(s) on top of your cart rather than 
next to it. This will help limit the need for our drivers to handle 
your materials. If you consistently have extra garbage, consider 
going to a larger cart, which would be more cost effective for you 
and will again limit the need to handle your extra bags.  

• Recycling and extra cardboard: Please place loose recyclables 
in your carts, DO NOT bag recycling. Make sure all recycling is 
clean, empty, and dry. Flatten all cardboard boxes prior to placing 
them in your cart; make sure pieces are smaller than 3’ by 3’. 
Place any extra recycling in your cart (with the lid up) rather than 
next to your cart whenever possible as this helps limit the need 
for drivers to pick up your material by hand. If you need another 
cart, you can get one for no charge, just contact our office.  

• Be cautious on pick-up days: More people at home leads to 
more cars parked on the side of the street. Make sure you’re  
leaving ample room for our trucks to maneuver and place your 
carts a safe distance from parked cars. Please remind your      
children to be cautious around our trucks; we love when people 
wave to us from a safe distance! 

• Office and Recycling depot CLOSED: Our recycling depot and 
office are closed to the public until further notice. We will be sure 
to notify our customers as soon as we reopen.  

 

Stay healthy everyone!  



Shred old documents and paperwork securely. 
 

 Pride Document Shredding offers shredding services at your home or business, with one time, 
occasional, or regular shredding. Due to COVID-19 our secure drop off at our recycling depot is    
currently closed to the public, however we are still offering on-site document shredding services. 
Whether at your home or place of business, disposing of intact confidential information is a risk.   
Contact us to have it shredded and protect yourself and/or your customers from this risk. 

 Once our office and recycling depot open back up to the public, we will offer our pre-paid bags 
for $5 and accept them at our recycle depot for secured shredding once you’re done filling it with  
paper to be shredded. We will be sure to post on our social media updates as to when we will be 
opening back up to the public.  

Please call Pride Document Shredding at          
503-625-0725 for pricing and  
other information on services 
available. You can also visit our 
website: www.prideshred.com 

 

Need a clean cart? 
     Are your carts getting a little smelly or dirty? If you can’t clean them adequately 
on your own, we can do it for you! All you have to do is give our office a call or     
contact us via our website at https://pridedisposal.com/support/contact-us. If you        
request a clean cart, we will schedule to replace your cart(s) on your next service day. 
We will swap your garbage, yard debris, or recycle cart once a year free of charge!  

 

 

https://pridedisposal.com/support/contact-us

